
Yoxall St Peter’s  

Summer challenge 

Extreme reading 
During the Summer holiday we  will be asking children to compete in our  

'Extreme Reading Challenge'.  

This will see children competing to take pictures of them reading in the most 'extreme' 

place.   Please only do this with your parents and only in a safe place- we cannot stress 

this enough!   When you have taken your picture, please forward to the office email  

yop-office@yop.jtmat.co.uk 

There will be prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd in September. 

 


